
 

25 November 2013 

 

RE: U11 FOBISSEA TRIAL RESULTS  

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

On Saturday 23 November your child took part in the BISS Lions U11 FOBISSEA trials.  As 
a PE department we were very impressed with the excellent attitude, effort and skill 
level from all the athletes who took part in the trial.  Due to the format of the games, we 
are restricted to a maximum team size of 36, 6 girls and 6 boys per year group from years 
4, 5 and 6.  Some very difficult decisions had to be made in order to choose our most 
competitive teams and unfortunately, on this occasion your child has not been selected 
for the FOBISSEA squad.  We greatly appreciate the efforts made by all the athletes and 
hope that the disappointment will not stop your child trying out for the games next year. 

Many thanks for all your efforts! 

Regards, 

Thomas Hitchings and Ross Hill  
Teachers of PE     
 
  
 
 



 

REPLY SLIP: U11 FOBISSEA GAMES MAY 2013 

Please complete and return to secondary reception for the attention of Mr Kelly by 
Friday 7 December. 

Student name: ________________________________  Class: ___________ 

Please tick as appropriate 

My son / daughter will attend the FOBISSEA trials on Monday 14 January. 

I do not want my son / daughter to participate in the FOBISSEA trials 

My son/ daughter would like to attend FOBBISEA trials but is unavailable on 
Monday 14 January. 

I have enclosed a copy of my son/ daughter’s passport and Chinese visa 

I have scanned and emailed a copy of my son/ daughter’s passport and Chinese 
visa to pkelly@bisspuxi.com 

 

Name of Parent: ____________________________________________ 

 

Signature: _________________________________________________ 

 

 


